
 
 
 

Industry Circular No. 29 of 2020 

 

  

BVI FSC Business Continuity Update: Remittances to the Commission 

 

A newly imposed curfew order is sanctioned for the Territory of the Virgin 

Islands.  The curfew is in place through the enactment of the Curfew (No. 28) Order, 

2020, and comes into force Wednesday, 26 August 2020.    

The BVI Financial Services Commission (‘the Commission’) wishes to advise 

financial services practitioners and other industry contacts that payments to the 

Commission (including payments necessitated by a Court Order) should be made 

using the general remittance advice provided here until further notice. 

Please refer all correspondence to the appropriate email address using an established 

contact or our division email contact  list and continue to check the Commission's 

website for updates on our business operations. 

 

https://www.bvifsc.vg/sites/default/files/wire_transfer_information_-_bvifsc_1.pdf
https://www.bvifsc.vg/sites/default/files/division_contacts_new.png

